
I am incredibly supportive of HB 2475 and the positive influence it will have on the state of Oregon. No family or individual should 
have to pay more than their fair share on energy bills, and with the increasing hardships brought on by the pandemic, this bill will 
provide needed relief to communities that suffer from the highest rates of energy burden. We need the rate structures and the 
access to funding that this bill would provide in order to create more equitable systems and protect people from long term, 
widespread cost increases. 


